
 

 

 

 

Greetings!   

This message is a reminder from  Nurse Weaver and Nurse Zolla at Excel Academy Charter High 

School. If your child has not received a flu shot yet, PLEASE schedule an appointment or attend a local 

flu clinic .  All Massachusetts students must be immunized against flu by December 31st, 2020.  Proof 

that your child received this vaccine must be submitted to Excel’s nurses.   For those who still have not 

submitted updated physicals (less than 2 years old) please make arrangements for your child to be seen 

by a physician.  Health paperwork can be dropped off at the high school or faxed to the high school at 

617-674-3427.  Paperwork can also be mailed to 401 Bremen St. East Boston, MA 02128. Please send 

your child’s physical exam and proof of a Flu Vaccine as soon as possible. Thanks so much for your 

support in keeping our Excel community healthy! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


